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February 1,1994

. ,

,, ;'Dpcket 70-1100
License .SNM-1067

.

Mr. Robert E. Sheeran, Facilities Manager
Windsor Nuclear Fuel Manufacturing
Combustion Engineering, Inc.

'

1000 Prospect Hill Road-
Windsor, Connecticut 06095-0500

i

Dear Mr. Sheeran: j

SUBJECT: RESIDUE ENRICHMENT LIMIT (TAC N0. L30646)

This refers to your application dated December 16, 1993, requesting amendment to
Materials License SNM-1067 for expanding the uranium residue enrichment limit for
the Windsor site. i

Our review of your application has found that you have not provided any technical
justification as to why this amendment is needed. This information is needed ;

before final action can be taken on your request and it should be provided within
10 days of the date of this letter. Please reference the above TAC NO. in future

'

correspondence related to this request.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at
(301) 504-2604.

Sincerely,
Original signed by:

Sean Soong
Licensing Section 2
Licensing Branch
Division of fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards, NMSS

cc:
Mr. J. F. Conant, Manager |
Nuclear Materials Licensing i
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